
In 1992, Lectureships in Values and Ethics, a Delta Gamma program 
sponsored by the Delta Gamma Foundation, was established by Dr. 
Paul Martin honoring his wife Dorothy Garrett Martin (Dotty), 
Eta-Akron in celebration of their 50th wedding anniversary. The 
initial home of the lectureship was Paul and Dotty’s alma mater 
and the site of Delta Gamma’s oldest active collegiate chapter, the 
University of Akron.  Though Dorothy is deceased, the lectureships 
immortalized her selfless spirit and love for Delta Gamma.  Today 
14 campuses have established Lectureships in Values and Ethics, 
with 4 more in progress, and 2 others in the planning stages. 

Three $50,000 grants (the Dorothy Garrett Martin Challenge) 
to the Foundation initiated the program.  Dr. Karla Treckel 
Mugler, Gamma Epsilon-Kent State, introduced the Martins to 
then Executive Director Margaret Hess Watkins, Alpha Xi-West 
Virginia, and Maureen Sweeney Syring, Nu-Idaho, serving in a 
volunteer development position.  These three women worked with 




